From:
To: Manston Airport

Subject: For the attention of the Manston Airport Case Team

Date: 13 June 2021 21:37:09

Dear Sir/madam

Yet again i find myself having to write to you in support of the reopening of Manston airport. I'm sure you are well aware that there are a dedicated number of organized anti airport people, that claim they speak for the majority of Ramsgate residents. I can assure that they don't.

Thanet is in great need of good quality jobs, and a massive investment of money into a fully modernised Manston airport will be much appreciated by many working local people. There are also many other positive reasons why the airport will be good for the local community. I have lived all of my life in Ramsgate, and am very used to seeing aircraft flying over on a daily basis. My house is directly under the flight path, and aircraft fly over at about 400ft, so I'm well aware of the environmental aspects of a very active airport.

My name is:

Robin Laurence

